
ClimateLink Air Conditioning 

Air Conditioner 
 

About Us 

ClimateLink is a family-owned and operated Brisbane and Gold Coast area Air Conditioning 

business. 

 

Our business is founded on strong principles and values. We pride ourselves on our quality 

workmanship, friendly and professional customer service, expert design knowledge and the 

development of strong and trusted long-term relationships with our clients and customers. 

We provide quality service, maintenance, repair, and installations for all types of air 

conditioning systems, and we guarantee all of our work. 

At Climatelink our technicians possess relevant licenses (QBCC and ARCTIC) and are fully 

insured that give you, our valued customer a piece of mind. 

 

Among many air conditioning companies available to choose from, when you choose to 

work with ClimateLink, you can expect to be treated with the care and respect you deserve. 

We’ll do what it takes to make your experience with us as positive as it can be. 

Contact Us 

Commercial  

We ensure quality installations and maintenance in commercial office buildings, shopping 
centres, health care facilities, industrial facilities and schools across Brisbane and Gold Coast 
areas. As each commercial facility has its own unique air conditioning and operating 
characteristics, our team always works closely with our customers to understand individual 
requirements. We aim to deliver the highest level of service and support necessary to keep 
their systems operating in mint condition. You can ensure the comfort of your employees 
and/or customers with a system designed, installed or maintained by ClimateLink. With our 
vast knowledge and experience we will work with you to design, install or repair your air 
conditioning system. 

Ducted Systems  

Ducted air conditioning provides a discreet and unobtrusive way to effectively cool your 
home. The unit is located outdoors in a position where it is least noticeable. The unit fan 
motors circulate a regulated supply of cooled or heated air through ductwork and vents in 
the ceilings, floors or walls. This allows the cooled or heated air to be evenly distributed 
throughout the whole dwelling. Ducted air conditioning can offer you even more. With 
Advantage Air’s, air distribution system you can separately control up to 10 zones in your 



house from a wall mounted tablet, located at the most convenient location in your home. In 
addition to this feature, your smart phone doubles as your personal remote control, 
allowing you to adjust and control the temperature from anywhere in the world if you have 
internet connection. 

Split Systems  

The split system air conditioner is the popular choice for most buyers. They are ideal for 
cooling smaller areas. Split system air conditioners are generally easy to install, have 
minimal installation costs and are efficient to run. Split system reverse cycle units also offer 
both cooling and heating functions, which suits the varying temperatures we experience 
here in Brisbane. 

Contact Information 

Phone: 1300 224 968 

Mobile: 0401 169 477 

Email: info@climatelink.com.au  

Servicing Brisbane, the Gold Coast and south east Queensland. 
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